
PEDIATRIC EMERGENCY CARE COORDINATOR PLEDGE 
 

Submitted To: 

Liz Kendrick 

EMSC Program Coordinator 

kendricke@health.missouri.edu 

201 Business Loop 70 W  

Columbia, MO 65203 

Dear MO EMSC Program: 

As my organization’s Pediatric Emergency Care Coordinator, I understand the importance of integrating 
the pediatric population’s emergency healthcare needs into my agency’s agenda.  

As my agency’s PECC, I will: 

 Work to keep my agency pediatric-ready with proper pediatric equipment and protocols. 
 

 Remain knowledgeable about best practices in pediatric emergency care and share my knowledge 
with my agency and our local resources. 
 

 Utilize my local and state resources to implement quality improvement processes when 
necessary.  
 

 Promote community participation in pediatric EMS related events and educational experiences. 
 

 Inform the EMSC Program should I vacate the PECC position or separate from my agency. 

Sincerely, 

 
Your Name: ____________________________________________________________ 

Your Agency: ___________________________________________________________ 

Agency Address: _______________________________________________________ 

Best Contact Email: ____________________________________________________ 


